
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Bishop Kasun, 
 
On behalf of the parishioners of Holy Cross, let me extend our 
heartfelt gratitude for celebrating the weekend Masses with us last 
week. Your thoughtful and detailed explanation of the clustering of 
our two parishes (Holy Cross Parish and Canadian Martyrs Parish) was 
both enlightening and encouraging. 
 
Your guidance and clarity have laid a strong foundation for this new 
chapter in our faith communities. We are hopeful and prayerful that, 
through the cooperation and dedication of all parishioners, this 
transition will be a success. 
 
Fr. Godofredo “Freddie” Claudio 
Pastor 


